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Paul Chance,

Operations Manager,

Kaufman and Co Inc,

Denver,

January 04, 2012
Yubo Patterson,

Assistant Operations Manager,

Kaufman and Co Inc,

Dear Mr. Yubo,

I would like to extend my warmest best regards to you for your marriage. I am extremely sad about not being able to attend your wedding. I had to go New York for an urgent trip on behalf of the company.
I hope that you had an incredible wedding day. I am also excited to know what gift you gave to your wife on the wedding day. You know or not but I was well aware of your affair last six month. I wish you have the happiest and successful married life ahead.

I once again pass on good wishes to you and I look forward for a get together with your better half. 

Warm Regards,

Yours Faithfully,

Paul Chance
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